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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul October 19, 2022 

Upcoming Events 
October 26– Special Mass  09:30AM               

October 27~ Halloween Costume to 

School! Noon Dismissal/Parent Teacher 

Conferences Sign—up HERE 

October 28-November 4~ Fall Break 

November 23 - Noon Dismissal/ All 

School Mass 

November 24-25 - Thanksgiving Break 

                                                                   

Servers Schedule 
October 20-21  

William Schroer and Sophia Riffle 

October 22  4:30pm   Volunteers 

October 23 

7:00am   Dominick and Rachel Ferranto 

9:00am   Brynley and Gabbie Orf 

11:00am  Elise Vomund and Max Lanham 

October 24 Max Lanham and Lily Talbott 

ALL THINGS NEW PARENT SURVEY 
The Archdiocese of St. Louis is examining all of its parishes, schools, minis-

tries and agencies, evaluating our effectiveness as a local Church in pro-

claiming the Gospel.   

Our goal is to make All Things New by the Power and Joy of the Gospel.  

As we continue to prayerfully discern our future, Archbishop Rozanski is 

seeking additional input and feedback from current school families and 

faculty about their Catholic school experience with questions about tui-

tion, class sizes, teacher compensation, etc. A summary of the subsidy 

rates provided to all our Archdiocesan elementary schools as a whole, 

and to our specific school, will also be made available on the All Things 

New website. 

This survey can be taken online and will be available to be completed 

from October 17 through November 1. For any questions, email all-

thingsnew@archstl.org. 

Current School Parents/Guardians Survey Link: https://

www.surveymonkey.com/r/NQYVH6M 
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November 
Family Rosary 

Please join us on November 

8, after fall break, to pray the 

rosary at Church.  

Doors open at 6:30, prayer 

starts at 6:45PM.  All ages 

are welcome!  Kids are 

encouraged to come and be 

the leaders in prayer.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friendship is helping the 

people you like be good.   

School News/Reminders: 

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR  

SUPPORT WITH THE SPPTO 

WALK-A-THON!! 

We met our goal!  We had 90% participation!  

That means ALL students will get to wear their 

Halloween costumes to school on               

Thursday, October 27!  

**NO FACE PAINT OR WEAPONS** 



SIGN UP HERE TO BE A MASS GREETER! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805094baba629a3fa7-mass1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805094baba629a3fa7-mass1




HELP—Volunteers are Needed on the following days:  

 We are in need of lunch servers  on the following days in OCTOBER: Wednesday 

the 26   LUNCH VOLUNTEER SIGN UP 

 We are in need for recess monitors on the following days in NOVEMBER: Tuesday 

the 08 RECESS VOLUNTEER  SIGN UP 

YOU MUST COMPLETE  Prevent and Protect to volunteer 

at school. We are asking each family to work at least one 

day per semester this year, THANK YOU!   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-lunch1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4faca822a2f85-recess2







